

Shrewton Running Club Committee Meeting

Tuesday 10 May, 7.45pm at the Plume of Feathers

Attendees: Kevin Ford (KF), Jane Chapman (JC), Kelly Doris (KD) - minutes, Darrell Benge (DB), Philippa Royston (PR), Stephen Tarr (ST), Simon Marshall (SM), Chris Pople (CP), Abbie Cruse (AC)

Apologies: Nil

AGENDA

Minutes	Action
1. Welcome KF welcomed all attendees	
2. Confirmation of Minutes All agreed, KD & KF signed the paper copy.	
3. Matters Arising	
a. Notice Board DB will send out notice board options to all	DB
b. Welfare Officer CP has agreed to take this on	CP
c. Constitution Update ST on grievance policy side we have a code of conduct. ST to speak to Lawrence to see if there is anything that informs what to do if a member wants to make a grievance.	ST
d. Signage for Run2Paris 2 x magnetic signs for vehicle sides and a window sign are currently at the printers, KF will chase. KF will do a write up of Run2Paris for Stonehenge Trader.	KF
e. Promoting SRC Notice Board would be great for this. The club currently has a website, Facebook and Instagram account. KF asked if someone from the committee should take on the social media side. AC agreed to post on social media on behalf of the club and KF suggested that he talk to Lawrence. Revisit an open run at the next meeting.	AC KF All
4. Away Runs CP mentioned further use of the RunGo App so that Run Leaders can plot a route for others to join if they wish. PR offered 12 June in Codford. AC to get details from PR and advertise on Slack, FB and Instagram. PR to arrange a date for a day trip to run in Brighton where one of the club members	PR/AC PR

<p>(Tim Hill) lives. Jo F is promoting the Inflatable Run 24 September 2022.</p> <p>5. Big Liz Resolution Dash Sunday 5 June at 9am. Darrell has ordered the Jubilee medals. AC to advertise this event on Instagram, Facebook and Slack.</p> <p>6. WRRL / taking part 3 races have happened with no club members attending. ST reminded attendees that he had thought it would be a good idea to offer to pay 50% of the fee with club money.</p> <p>7. SRC Off Road Race (November) Attendees agreed to stick to the same route but to move the finish up. DB will take on Race Director but someone else would have to take on the Marshal Coordinating. DB to speak to Nick Sage to see if he is interested in being Deputy for this race. KF will email Simon Knott by next Tuesday. Aiming for Sunday 20th November 2022, Sunday 6th November 2022 or Sunday 8th January 2023.</p> <p>8. Race Committee A sub race committee will be required for this race.</p> <p>9. Run Leader Update – commitment/new volunteers CP has not quite completed his Run Leader course as he needs to send off a signature. CP to complete this part. SM is interested in this course. There are currently 11 Run Leaders including CP. DB has already approached the Run Leader group and they agreed that SM could do this. DB to send information to SM.</p> <p>10. Club Documents DB mentioned that England Athletics has a whole list of templates. KD admitted that there were lots of different documents in lots of different places and it is a bit overwhelming. KD said she will have a look at the different log ins to see what is there and then if struggling to get head around will arrange to ask Lawrence for a meeting to go through it.</p> <p>11. England Athletics Club Registration £150 has been paid for the Affiliation by ST.</p> <p>12. Investing in SRC ST wanted to talk about ideas of what to spend the kitty on. DB mentioned there are grants available. KF thought a small arc lamp would be a useful purchase.</p> <p>13. Website update DB mentioned that the days and times of where we meet and when are not clear. KD mentioned LK had done a good job of updating the committee photographs and biographies.</p> <p>14. Reports a. Secretary's Report nil to report, already mentioned in previous agenda</p>	<p>AC</p> <p>DB</p> <p>KF</p> <p>CP</p> <p>DB</p> <p>KD</p>
--	---

<p>items above.</p> <p>b. Treasurer's Report ST mentioned investing in the Jubilee Dash organisation and medals.</p> <p>c. Membership Secretary 33 members have paid their membership. DB will give them until the end of May and will then remove any that haven't paid from Slack.</p> <p>d. Welfare Officer Nil this meeting</p> <p>AOB ST thought it would be nice at the next AGM for the new Run Leaders to give a presentation on what they do and what they need to know.</p> <p>Calendar to be moved from member's area to somewhere where it will be seen by non-members. KF to speak to LK about this.</p> <p>KF thanked everyone for their time.</p> <p>Meeting closed at 9.15pm</p> <p>Date of next meeting Tuesday 28 June 2022</p>	<p>DB</p> <p>KF</p>
--	---------------------